
 

BURGLARY AND INDECENT EXPOSURE 
 
UCI Police Department is investigating a burglary and indecent exposure that occurred in a 
UCI student housing community on Wednesday, June 8.  
 
Shortly before 10 p.m., a UCI student reported that an unknown male had broken through a 
locked screen door while the resident was in the bedroom. The student reported hearing noises 
in the living room. The intruder entered the bedroom and exposed himself to the resident, who 
then chased the suspect out of the apartment. UCI Police Department officers arrived on scene 
and searched the area, but the man could not be located.  
 
The suspect is described as an Asian male in his 20s with black hair, about 5 feet 5 inches tall, 
150 pounds, clean-shaven, and wearing a royal blue long-sleeved shirt and dark long pants. 
The student was able to capture a photograph of the man as he fled the area.  
 
Anyone with additional information or who may be able to identify the suspect in this 
photograph is encouraged to call Detective Sergeant Charles Chon or Officer Ray Keith at 949-
824-5223.  

 
 
Safety Tips:  

 In emergency situations or during crimes in progress, dial 9-1-1 or use an emergency 
phone available on campus. 

 Ensure that all doors, screens, and windows are closed and locked. Do not prop open 
doors. 

http://www.police.uci.edu/


 
 Immediately report inoperable locks and latches to the appropriate maintenance 

personnel. 

 If you encounter someone exposing themselves, leave as quickly as possible and dial 
9-1-1. Confidential support, advocacy and resources are available through the UCI 
CARE Office (949) 824-7273. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Jorge Cisneros, Chief 

UCI Crime Alerts are released by the UCI Police Department when certain crimes are reported on or near UCI 
property, in compliance with federal law. These Crime Alerts provide information about campus safety situations and 
allow campus community members to take precautions for personal safety. 

 

http://www.care.uci.edu/
http://www.care.uci.edu/

